
Antibodies Editorial Office
St. Alban-Anlage 66
CH-4052, Basel, Switzerland

antibodies@mdpi.com
www.mdpi.com/journal/antibodies

antibodies
Dear Colleagues,

Yanling Wu (Fudan University, Shanghai) and Mark Bailey (Icahn School of 
Medicine at Mount Sinai, New York) are the recipients of the 2017 Antibodies 
Travel Award for excellence in antibody research by graduate students or 
postdoctoral fellows; the Award will be used to participate in an antibody 
related conference. Both students have already coauthored several excellent 
articles and have conducted outstanding research in the antibody field. 
They plan to attend an antibody engineering and therapeutic meeting, and a 
vaccine meeting, respectively.

I congratulate the recipients of this year’s Award and wish them every success 
in their research.

I would like to thank the Selection Committee members Dr. Nathalie Scholler 
and Dr. R. James Christie for their valuable time in evaluating the candidates.

Dr. Dimiter Dimitrov, 
Editor-in-Chief of Antibodies
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